
From: Larry Cline
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Opposition to Handsome Hog license expansion
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 9:48:25 AM

I am writing to express my opposition the license expansion for the Handsome Hog. I
am a resident of the Blair House which is located across the street from the
Handsome Hog and it’s patio.

Handsome Hog has long been in violation of their operating limitations in regard to
hours of operation and outdoor music volume. This has, in previous years, caused
extreme problems for our residents, with music playing late into the night at over 10
times louder than their permitted levels.  In the past the management of the
Handsome Hog has been truly terrible to work with on this issue, and we have had
many police reports filed and city council discussions on the issue.

In general the restaurant has been a good addition to the neighborhood.  The addition
of the patio has been a constant source of noise problems for those who reside in the
neighborhood. Please do not expand the license.

Sincerely,

Larry Cline

Larry Cline
165 Western Ave North 
Unit 204
St Paul, MN 55012
Phone 847-867-1140
larrycline@me.com
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